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PURPOSE

This memorandum has been prepared in response to Council’s approval of the
2014-2018 Council Governance Review (December 3, 2014) that required staff
to “provide a bi-annual report to the Built Heritage Sub-Committee on all
designation requests denied”.



BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION

Since the last Designation Refusals IPD in Fall 2022, Heritage Planning staff
have not refused any designation requests.

Since the last Designation Refusals IPD in October 2022, Heritage Planning staff
have received three applications requesting designation (410-412 Besserer
Street, 330 Gilmour Street and 415 Kenwood Avenue) and these requests are in
the queue for further evaluation by Heritage Planning staff.
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